
 

 

 

          Monday 14th October 2019 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 

End of October half term at Mulberry UTC 
 
I am writing to inform you about the arrangements that will be in place this week, at the end 
of the first half of the autumn term at Mulberry UTC. 
 
On Thursday 17th October, students will have normal lessons all day.  
 
On Friday 18th October, the school will be closed to students owing to a staff training day, as 
set out in the school calendar.  
 
The school will be closed to students for the half term break from Monday 21st October to 
Friday 25th October. Students will return to school for the second half of the autumn term on 
Monday 28th October.  
 
During the half term break, some revision sessions will be taking place for those students 
who are taking exams in November or in January. If your child is involved in one of these 
sessions, you will receive a separate letter from the school with a permission slip that should 
be returned to your child’s teacher. 
 
Key dates for the second half of the autumn term are as follows: 
 
 w/c 4th November: Resit Maths GCSE exams 
 w/c 4th November: Mock exams for Year 11 and Year 13 students 
 Thursday 7th November: Year 12 parents’ evening 
 Thursday 5th December: Year 10 parents’ evening 
 Thursday 19th December: Last day of school before the Christmas holiday  
 
Thank you for all your support for the school during this half term. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr K Vincent 
Principal 


